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The St. Louis Community College-Forest Park campus is currently undergoing 
construction. During construction, faculty, staff and students should evacuate buildings to 
the locations on the map marked in red nearest their exit point. Please determine a primary 
evacuation area and a secondary location in case your primary route is obstructed. If you 
have questions or concerns, please contact Brad Ziegler, environmental, health and safety 
manager at bziegler20@stlcc.edu . 

mailto:bziegler20@stlcc.edu

